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October 14, 2021 
 
 
 
Re: Price Increase  
 
 
 
Valued Precision Plumbing Products Customers,  
 
 

Due to the summer’s increases in raw material, continued factors in transportation and labor 
costs, Precision Plumbing Products will be implementing the following price increases 
effective December 6, 2021. All orders placed on or before December 3, 2021, will be 
honored at current pricing.  

This increase will include all SKUs and will be approximately 5% 
 
 
 
 
Please visit PPP’s website: www.PPPinc.net in the near future to download an updated price 
guide.  As always, feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  
 
 
 
 
Brandon Gunnell  
VP/CMO 
JL Industries, Inc. 
802 SE 199th Ave 
Portland, OR 97233 
 
 
 

http://www.pppinc.net/

